


















































From: David Rude
To: Balcher, Wyntress
Cc: Roberta Rude
Subject: Caldwell Winery Expansion; Kreuzer Lane Widening
Date: Monday, February 26, 2018 5:01:50 PM
Attachments: Caldwell Winery Expansion Kreuzer Lane.pdf

Hello
 
We own the home (and vineyard) at 245 Kreuzer Lane.  As we understand the Caldwell Winery
expansion details, the road leading (a few hundred feet anyway) to our house is to be widened.  If
this were to occur, our 21 Heritage Olive trees, planted before the winery was created, will be killed. 
They are centered approximately three/four feet from the edge of Kreuzer Lane.  The road is for
ingress/egress to our house on Kreuzer Lane, as well as to access the Caldwell Winery.  The road is
on an easement (not county property) which predates our purchase of our home in 2010.
If the issue is the access of emergency vehicles to our house, and or to the Caldwell Winery past our
house, we were at our house during the fires last October.  I watched as numerous very large fire
trucks (from multiple jurisdictions outside of Napa County) drove up and down our street along our
property line (Kreuzer Lane) with ease. 
 
Please contact me if you would consider a visit to our house or if you require additional information. 
We plan to attend the March 7 meeting.
 
Also, we are the neighbor located closest to the Caldwell Winery.
 
Please reply with an email confirmation receipt.
 
Thank you
 
David H. Rude, Jr.
United Salt Corp.
AQUASALT, LLC
4800 San Felipe
Houston, TX 77056
713 877-2616
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